
From: Anne Drinon <adrinon@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 6:49 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: The Northern Pass  
  
I have been fighting the Northern Pass since 2010. This project has never been good for NH since its beginning. 
Many people have ALREADY been affected by Eversource and the entire State of New Hampshire will be affected if 
this project is passed. I live in Bow but grew up in Concord. It is heart wrenching to think about how Concord will 
be affected along its 8 miles stretch of towers. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE think about your decision regarding the 
Northern Pass. You will have to live with this decision for the rest of your life if you pass this project. The Northern 
Pass is NOT good for NH. 
Anne Drinon 
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